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May 1, 2023                                                      Thank you, from Avery.  

 

 
 
 
 Thanks to your support, 
Avery, along with students 
from Fair Oaks, Sun 
Terrace and Ygnacio 
Valley elementary schools 
were able to experience 
and explore tide pools at 
Pigeon Point.   For some 
of the students it was their 
first time exploring 
tidepools or even seeing 
the ocean.  This type of 
outdoor education 
experience used to be a 
rite of passage for district 
elementary 
students.  Today, due to 
budget and financial 
constraints, these trips are 
out of reach for some 
students.  Our foundation 
is proud to be able to help 
fund these trips.  
  

 
 
 
 

Read our latest 2023 Spring Newsletter  highlighting some of the other programs your donation helps to 
support.  
  
As we wrap up this school year and begin to plan for the next, we need your continued support to 
continue to provide our students with quality STEAM programs and opportunities.     
 
We hope we can count on you, and so does Avery!   
 

Donate Here Today 

Sincerely, Mt. Diablo Education Foundation 
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